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APTOS VILLAGE IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 2B 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL TO BE POWERED ON 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that the recently installed traffic 

signal, located at the intersection of Soquel Drive and Aptos Creek Road, will begin full operation on 

Tuesday, March 30, 2021.  Motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians are advised that the signal will remain 

in continuous operation from this date forward.  Traffic delays may be experienced during the signal 

power up operation and the Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this 

area if possible.  The schedule is subject to change due to weather or other conditions.  Please visit 

aptosvillageimprovement.blogspot.com for the latest project information. 

 

##### 

 

 

CC:  Email list 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  March 24, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Tim Nguyen 
  (831) 454-2160 
  tim.nguyen@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Nick Jouras, Anderson Pacific   
  (408) 318-0351 
  njouras@andpac.com 
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